
The Honorable Chuck Grassley, Chairman 
 
The Honorable Dick Durbin, Ranking Member 
 
United States Senate, Committee on the Judiciary 
Washington D.C. 20510  
 
Re: Nomination of Kash Patel for FBI Director 
 
Dear Chairman Grassley and Ranking Member Durbin, 
 
We would like to add our voices to those in support of Kash Patel’s nomination to be the 
Director of the FBI. The terrorist group, ISIS, kidnapped our daughter, Kayla, in August of 
2013. Any family who has lived through such an experience will know the value of 
dedicated, compassionate law enforcement oNicials.  
 
Because we have watched him at his work over time, and because we have personal 
experience of his dedication, we know that Kash Patel is such a person. We continue to see 
in him a genuinely kind, thoughtful, action-oriented man who focuses on what is true and 
right and just.  He loves our country and our citizens and wants the best for us all. He wants 
our country to be the best it can be.   
 
After our first meeting in February of 2020 he wrote the following note to us: “Please 
contact me at any time, day or night, with whatever questions you may have, or simply if 
you just need someone to speak with. I’ll always answer your call.” He has kept every 
promise he made to us, as we knew he would.  
 
Because we know Kash Patel to be a reliable, dedicated and totally honest public servant, 
we do not doubt that he will be an excellent director of the FBI. 
 
Sincerely,  
 
C and M Mueller 
 


